
Monday, January 25, 2021

COVID-19 Vaccine Update
To register for the COVID Vaccine: please
visit the NJ State Website at
https://covidvaccine.nj.gov/

If you do not have access to a computer,
please call the COVID Vaccine Hotline at
855-568-0545.  

This is for those individuals who
qualify. Presently, qualified individuals are
those who are over the age of 65 and
those individuals between the ages of 16
and 64 with chronic health conditions. 

Once you register, please be patient. You will receive an email.

Please note, this number is for the purpose of registering for the vaccine only, it is not a
question and answer hotline. If you have questions about the vaccine, please visite
https://covid19.nj.gov/pages/vaccine

All COVID-19 resources and case information is updated on the Township
COVID-19 page daily, Monday through Friday.
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